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Primary Reading: Foundational Skills: Phonics and Word Recognition: 

Consonant Sounds & Initial Consonants 
 

Students: Consonant Sounds:  Initial Consonants:  
 

Students: RIT 181-190: 
No Skills Listed 

RIT 181-190: 

183 
Matches the beginning sound of a picture to a 
given word (/f/) 

 

 

Students: RIT 151-180: 
No Skills Listed  

RIT 151-180: 
No Skills Listed 

 

Students: RIT 141-150: 

142 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/b/) 

143 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/v/) 

144 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/b/) 

145 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/l/) 

146 
Matches letters to the beginning sounds in a 
given word represented by a picture (qu) 

 

RIT 141-150: 

 143 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/n/) 

144 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/j/) 

145 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/r/) 

146 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/l/) 

149 
Matches the beginning sound of a word to a 
given sound (/b/) 

 

 

Students: RIT 131-140: 

134 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/f/) 

134 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/t/) 

136 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/w/) 

138 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sounds 
(/ks/) 

140 
Matches a letter to a given phoneme within a 
word (/t/) 

140 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/p/) 

 

RIT 131-140: 

131 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/f/) 

131 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/m/) 

131 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/y/) 

133 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/v/) 

134 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/w/) 

136 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/y/) 

140 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/t/) 

140 
Matches the beginning sound of a word to a 
given sound (/r/) 

 

 

Students: RIT 121-130: 

124 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/s/) 

128 
recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/g/) 

129 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/r/) 

130 
Recognizes a letter that makes a given sound 
(/z/) 

 

RIT 121-130: 

123 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/z/) 

126 
Matches letters to beginning sounds (/w/, /v/, /z/; 
three pictures) 

129 
Matches a letter to the beginning sound of a 
given picture (/p/) 

 

 


